
Newsletter No. 32 

Wednesday 7th June 2023 

Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 Wednesday 7th June:                      School reopens for Summer Term 2– 8:45am. 
           Thursday 15th June:                         Whitworth Junior Fell Race– 7:00pm.  
           Wednesday 21st June:                     Green and Blue Class Parents’ Assembly– 9:00am. 
           Thursday 29th June:                         Meet the Teacher Evening. 
           Friday 30th June:                               Moving up afternoon. 
           Tuesday 4th July:   Years 1 & 2 Minibeast Bop– 2:30pm. 
 Tuesday 4th July:   Years 3 & 4 Concert– 6:00pm. 
 Wednesday 5th July:                        Years 3 & 4 Concert– 2:30pm. 
           Wednesday 5th July:                        Years 1 & 2 Minibeast Bop– 6:00pm. 
 Tuesday 11th July:    Years 5 & 6 Panto Pandemonium—6:00pm. 
 Wednesday 12th July:   Years 5 & 6 Panto Pandemonium—6:00pm. 
 Friday 21st July:    Leavers’ Assembly—9:00am. 

Our meet the teacher evening will be held on Thursday 

29th June. This is an opportunity for you to meet your 

child’s new class teacher for 2023-2024. The times are:- 

Key Stage 1 (Pink, White and Red Classes): 5-5:25pm. 

Lower Key Stage 2 (Yellow, Orange and Lime Classes): 

5:30-5:55pm. 

Upper Key Stage 2 (Turquoise, Gold and Purple Clas-

ses): 6-6:25pm. 

We have set up a table in the main reception of school to col-

lect food items for the Lighthouse. The Lighthouse would par-

ticularly like donations of tinned foods, dried packets (e.g. pas-

ta/ rice/ noodles) or cup-a-soups. 



The junior sports’ day ended in a victory 

for the Octopus Team, the scores are as 

follows: 

Dolphin: 84 

Seahorse: 86 

Starfish: 99 

Octopus: 104 

The infants also had an excellent sports’ 

day too and enjoyed all of the events.  

The children showed good sportsmanship 

by cheering and encouraging each other 

on! Well done! 



Our Cross Country Team performed brilliantly and showed lots 

of determination during the annual cross country event at 

Marl Pits on 18th May. 

Kacie came 9th place out of more than 150 children – she will 

go on to represent Rossendale at the Lancashire Cross Country 

event. Well done Kacie! 

It was a great event and all the children competed really well. 

They cheered other children on and were a credit to the 

school!  

Our netball team competed in the 

Rossendale netball finals on Monday 

22nd May and came first! 

The team are off to Blackpool in July 

to compete in the Lancashire School 

Games.  

Well done Team Tonacliffe! 

On Wednesday 24th May, nine year five and six children entered the Rossendale Schools’ Swimming Gala at Marl Pits.  

They swam amazingly and came 2nd overall out of seven schools. Individual results were: 

Gracie in backstroke – 1st in heats and 1st overall. 

Aidan in backstroke – 1st in heats and 3rd overall. 

Lola in breaststroke – 2nd in heats and 3rd overall. 

Jacob in breaststroke – 2nd in heats and 3rd overall. 

Tabitha in freestyle – 2nd in heats and 6th overall. 

Zach in freestyle – 3rd in heats and 4th overall. 

Gracie, Abigail, Tabitha and Darcy in freestyle relay – 1st in heats and 
1st overall. 

Aidan, Jacob, Wade and Zach in freestyle relay – 1st in heats and 4th overall. 






